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Ref: C.22-?-l 

Defence Research Board, 
Department of National Defence, 
OTTAWA, Ont. 

Attention: 

Dear Sir, 

April 30, 

,.. Your Ref: DRBS 0300-3 (D Eng R) 

BOX 4004 

TERMINAL "A" 

TORONTO, ONT. 

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter, dated 
April 23rd, 1958, in which you requested five copies of the 
latest Brochure on the Avrocar. This Brochure is in the final 
stages of completion but has not, as yet, been published. How­
ever, when it is available, we will be pleased to provide you 
with copies as requested. 

In addition to the Avrocar Brochure, you also requested 
copies of the latest Brochure on the supersonic version. No 
brochures have been prepared on this ai~craft and it will, there­
fore, be necessary to obtain the type of information which you 
have requested from our Special Projects Engrnee1'1"!tg Group. 

You may expect to receive the engineering information 
on the supersonic aircraft and the Avrocar Brochures as soon as 
they are available to us. 

WEC/gl 

Yours very truly, 

AVRO AIRCRAFT LIMITED 

w. E. Cove 
Project Officer, Special Projects. 
Contracts Administration 
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